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March Edition 

from the Starfish UK & Malawi Teams. 
 

Thank you from all of us at Starfish Malawi. Without your donations and prayers, our work would not 
be possible. We thank God every day for what He is doing in Malawi and here with us in the UK. 

 
This month we would like to share the following stories with you. 

Bible Explorer  

 

The Bible Explorer Programme is running really well.  
 

Five schools have been added to our programme, of which four are from the Ngolowindo zone.    
 

The overall impact of the programme has increased which is demonstrated in the Bible knowledge 
grades that the children obtain. Also, children now show much more interest and confidence when 

attending the classes - they now ask questions when they do not understand, which shows that they 
have a keen interest to learn more about the Bible.  

  
The Lord is really blessing this programme and the dedicated team of teachers.  
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Malawi Trip 2024  

 

 

In only four weeks’ time on 15th April, Chris and Yuri Knott and Peter Bell, will be travelling to 

Malawi for a two-week visit. Emmanuel Uwaezuoke will be travelling out a little earlier and be 

there for a longer period.  

 

They will be seeing many of the projects and schools with which we work. Spending time with 

the team in the office and the many workers spread across the work.  

 

They will have a busy time of meeting key people to help develop the work and will be seeking 

opportunities to go deeper with the work on the ground.  

 

They are looking forward to seeing the maternity wing and houses that have been built at 

Ngolowindo and meeting with the team at Glad 

Tidings among a myriad of other visits and 

meetings.   

 

There is always a lot to do, so they would value your 

prayers for good health and strength during this 

time.  A full report from the visit will be available in 

May. 
 

 

Care Package Fund 

Following our recent Prayer Focus, we would like to give you another opportunity to donate to this 
fund, to enable us to purchase maize for the families that we work among who are struggling at this 

time with huge increases in food prices and with a possible poor maize harvest caused by insufficient 
rains. 

 
To help these families please donate directly to our bank account with ref: CARE2024. 

 
Bank details: CAF Bank, 

Sort Code: 40-52-40, 
Account number: 00018762 
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Bewl Water Walk 

Please put the date “Saturday 8th June” in your diary.  
 

Come and join us on this beautiful walk through the English countryside in this lovely lake side 
setting.  

 
There is a nice café to enjoy a free drink afterwards and indulge in a naughty ice cream!  

 
Please consider inviting others to join you or even make it a church outing.   

 
All money raised goes to the work of our Glad Tidings and Hope Clinic projects.   

 
Full information and register to walk at our website - Click Here  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about Starfish Malawi 
please visit our webpage 
www.starfishmalawi.com 
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